
From: Murphy, Ray 
Sent: Friday, 10 February 2012 2:04 PM 
To: consultation business 
Subject: Re: Business Consultation notification [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

I suggest that the government should mind its own business ... how the consumer does business and 
who the consumer does business with is the business of the consumer not the government .... unless 
the government owns ALL businesses it has no ethical rights to control business ..  
 
the free market is the best protection .. The ideal government is MINIMULIST government .. the 
alternative is the steady and progressive abolition of freedom 

 


